

London Borough of Havering

ENGAYNE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mrs S Sankey: Headteacher 01708 223492

Dear Parents/Carers,

When the children return after the Summer break it is easy to identify the children who have continued to read and write at home during the long break, as they settle more easily to writing tasks and the demands of the school day.

To this end we have devised...The Super Summer Diary Spectacular!

Sharing these diaries will form an integral part of our school day in the opening few weeks of term. The children will have the opportunity to read and share their diaries with the class.

SUMMER DIARY

Each child has a book in which they can place pictures, maps, postcards, drawings and mementos of their summer break. Encourage them to choose the items and write a small amount about how they have spent their time. Please use the guidelines provided to assist with writing accuracy and neatness for Year 1 and 2 children.

We will enclose some ideas for activities and fun activities to get you started!

HOW TO HELP

If your child struggles to spell/write independently encourage them to "have a go" rather than copy a sentence you give them. As parents you can add an annotation after if you wish.

Please praise your child's efforts and above all have fun completing the diary together.

ALL children have BUG CLUB books and activities allocated for the Summer holiday too. Year One and Two children will also be able to work on Numbots to use during the holidays if they choose to do so.

All libraries are running the Marvellous Makers reading challenge too!

We look forward to sharing your adventures in September. Thank you for your co-operation in this task.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Wyman